
  

 

Policy Manual - Administration 
A.06 United Way Appeal 
 

The mission of Catholic Education in Hamilton-Wentworth, in union with our Bishop, is to enable all learners to realize the 

fullness of humanity of which Our Lord Jesus Christ is the model. 

 

POLICY STATEMENT 
The Hamilton-Wentworth Catholic District School Board recognizes the importance of supporting 
the United Way.  The Board considers the United Way an integral part of the community and 
recognizes the role it plays in meeting the needs of essential social support programs. 
 
Purpose 
The Board approves the participation of its staff in terms of leadership, time, and expertise in the 
support of the annual United Way campaign. 
 
To facilitate the payment of contributions to the United Way, the Board approves the use of 
payroll deductions. 
 
Staff and student activity and financial participation shall be on a voluntary basis.   
 
Responsibility 
The Director of Education shall select two co-chairpersons, one from the elementary principals 
and one from the secondary principals to serve a two-year term for the United Way Employee  
Campaign. 
 
Related Policies: N/A 
 
Related Board Committee: Committee of the Whole 
 
Policy Review Date: 
BM Original Policy Approved 03 July 1973. 
Revisions:0 7 February 1995, 24 June 2003, 24 June20 08, 05 March 2013, 15 January 2019,  
21 June 2022 
To be reviewed every five years. 
 
 

 
 


